From: alan.mason11d [

Sent: 13 January 2023 15:59
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 104 Belsize Road - 2022/4208/P

For the attention of Planning Officer Enya Fogarty
This comment is made on behalf of CRASH (Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead).

CRASH is concerned that only now, January 2023, are documents made available for public inspection
when the application was registered two months ago (03/11/22). CRASH remains concerned that full
documentation is still not available - the Application Form cannot be found.

CRASH welcomes a number of the proposed changes, but regrets the loss of yet more outside space. Tt also
has concerns about the light spillage from the three new skylights on the main roof and the two skylights on
the proposed extension. The two skylights on the extension will bathe the rear of the house in light. possibly
to the annoyance of the (very close) neighbours. The top floor rooms and the ground floor extension have,
or will have if approved, adequate daylight from elevational fenestration. Light pollution should be avoided
if possible.

Regards

CRASH



